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Elliott, Penny

From: Grauer, AJ
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 8:37 AM
To: Elliott, Penny
Subject: FW: Legislative update regarding Achievement Compacts

 
 

From: Betsy Miller-Jones [mailto:bmillerjones@osba.org]  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 3:53 PM 
To: Grauer, AJ 
Subject: Legislative update regarding Achievement Compacts 
 
On June 11, the Oregon House approved House Bill 3075 on a 43-11 vote and the legislation is on its way to Governor 
Kitzhaber to be signed into law. The bill was put forward at the request of OSBA and makes several important changes to 
current mandates on K-12  school districts and education service districts. Most relevant for many K-12 districts and ESDs 
is that it changes the date for submission of “achievement compacts” from July 1 to October 15 for the 2013-14 school 
year. Please note that the submission date is unchanged for community colleges.  
  
If  your K-12 district or ESD has already submitted your achievement compact, you will have the opportunity to make 
revisions after the Department of Education releases student achievement data later this summer. If you have not yet 
submitted your 2013-14 achievement compact, your district will have until October 15 to finalize and submit the 
document.   
  
There will be a more detailed communication from the OEIB and ODE regarding this change in the coming days.  Please 
let me know if you have any questions.  
  
Best regards, 
  
Betsy Miller-Jones 
Executive Director 
Oregon School Boards Association 
PO Box 1068 Salem, OR 97308 
1-800-578-6722 X211 
503-588-2800 X211 
Direct Line 503-485-4811 
Cell phone 503-949-5167 


